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February 1, 1952

STATOTHR

Near (aorge:

Thank you very much for your January 29 letter, In-
cidentally, I have had you very much in mind over the past
months but have not had an opening in my office or other=-
wise that I thought would be sufficiently interesting te
digeuss with you.

As far as— goes, the name strikes a bell,
and T think T will know him when I see him, I shall be
very glad to have him eome in at almost any time and see
if there isn't some way we can use his expsrience and
background, As I plan to make a couple of visits to Kew
York in the near futurs, he had better call or write me
when he knows what days he will be here.

STATOTHR

I unfortunately haven't any business which will take
me to philadelphia in the near future, but hope that some-
thing will call you down here, and I can give you & lunch.

Very truly yours,

LAWRENCE R, HOUST(H
genersl Counsel
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